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Just to let you know that I love making submissions like these, however, I 
do regard them as my IP. I offer them to be used by the recipient as they see 
fit, however, I reserve the right to use them myself in my own personal 
campaigns on a wide variety of issues. Of course, I accept that should I do 
this, recipient may specifically criticise, reject or otherwise comment on any 
personal submissions I may make. I will (and always do) make clear that 
my own comments are representing no-one else, and are separate from any 
formal roles I may hold, as I always have done over almost 50 years. 

Karl Reed, MSc, ARMIT, FACS, HLM ACS, FIE Aust, MIEEE 

 


